
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for “Cedar River Accessible Waterway and Park Project” in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Solon Township, located at P.O. Box 253, 9191 S. Kasson Street, 

Cedar, MI 49621. 

 

The funding would be used to replace deteriorated infrastructure, enhances recreational opportunities, and 

provides Universal Access for people with disabilities to boats, kayaks, canoes, playgrounds, nature trails, 

ballfields, and walking paths. We anticipate this to be a fun and safe destination recreation area for the entire 

community, especially people with disabilities. The project will also provide expanded fishing, viewing and 

water access within a facility that is planned and designed for such uses while also providing protections to the 

sensitive habitat. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress 


